
 MONTHLY SQUID REPORT 
September 2006 

 
 
 
There were no squid landings observed in any of the monitored California ports this 
month.  El Niño conditions are predicted for the approaching winter and spring season, 
which are expected to affect squid landings negatively for the southern ports. 
 
   
 
Landings and Sampling Effort at San Francisco Bay, Monterey, Ventura/Port Hueneme, 
and San Pedro Port Areas for September*. 

Tons Landed Samples Collected 
Port Complex 

2005/06** 2006/07*** 2005/06 2006/07 

San Francisco Bay Area 0 N/A   

Monterey 0 0 0 0 

 Ventura/Port Hueneme 0 0 0 0 

San Pedro 1,222 0 12 0 

 1,222 0 12 0 
*Month covers September 1-30; fishing season is from April 1 through March 31 the following year. 
**Landings data from Dept. of Fish and Game Commercial Fisheries Information System (CFIS) database. 
***Landings data from preliminary totals based on dockside tally of available landing receipts. 
 
       


